St Alban's PTA Newsletter



September 2022

PTA email address: stalbanspta@yahoo.com



Dear Parents, Friends and Families,

Well, the Summer Fair got the new school year off to a great start, the weather was so kind to us and the children all seemed to have a lovely time. This event raised over £500.00 for the school, thank you to everyone who supported it.

This year the PTA are raising funds for more play equipment and hopefully another games table for the children to enjoy. It really is lovely to see the children being so creative with the new equipment, making shops for role playing, and building dens, we now have some serious chess players within the junior classes.

This month we have our Christmas card project where every child will get the chance to be creative and design a Christmas card. Sample cards will be sent home and you will be able to order packs of cards along with other lovely items such as gift tags and mugs.

On 16th November our Merry Little Christmas Market will be returning. This is a lovely festive evening with lots of beautiful stalls that will undoubtedly get you into the spirit of Christmas. This is an adult only event as there's a bar so it's a great opportunity to catch up with other parents or bring along friends and family. Please look out for tickets going on sale in October. Please e-mail the PTA if you are interested in having a stall.

The children's Christmas Fair will be held in December, this is a firm favourite with the children. Every child will visit with their class but there will also be the opportunity for you to enjoy this event with the children after pick up. The Christmas Disco will also make a return for the first time since the pandemic, dates to follow shortly.

If anyone would like to volunteer to help organise future PTA events then please email the PTA's address above as we are always in need of extra hands.

Many Thanks St Alban's PTA